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Since the 1990's Oregon has successfully provided all registered voters to vote by 

mail. There have been no complications with this process, and has only been a great 

opportunity for Oregonians to be have equal access to the democratic process. There 

is absolutely no reason for Oregon to go backwards. We are a thriving state of 

engaged people. Please OPPOSE SB 210. 

 

Thank you! 


